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Quicklinks

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we embark on the second semester of the school year, | want to take a moment to thank
you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. The first half of the
- District Calendar year has been filled with growth, learning, and excitement, and we’re eager to build on that
momentum.

- School Supply Lists

- WestWood Calendar

_ Parent/Student Handbook As we look ahead, we are focusing on helping our students continue to develop both
academically and socially. Our dedicated teachers are committed to providing a nurturing
- School Contact Info environment where every child can thrive, and we're excited about the opportunities for

learning that lie ahead.
- Technology Help 9

We encourage you to stay connected with your child’s progress and engage with us whenever
you have questions or ideas. Please look for your child's report card and winter FastBridge
Learning report to come home in backpacks this afternoon. We also look forward to seeing
you soon at parent-teacher conferences.

Here’s to a fantastic second half of the year!

Mrs. Manders

Information

Semester 1 grades


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IJTx0erb5HhunyUni4gUuA~~/AAAAARA~/a6RjS_hS5f7E-I2HFDFySWoCdv1DXeXY4vwjzbSY7OLD6xw7pl_X2ddNRuBPvXsIMRwQ0ERrhPnTCnMeBm4Qqz4nUF2Gt0uCYHM0hAZhUCFDsGZVihw629XWse2POGFt
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IJTx0erb5HhunyUni4gUuA~~/AAAAARA~/a6RjS_hS5f7E-I2HFDFySWoCdv1DXeXY4vwjzbSY7OLD6xw7pl_X2ddNRuBPvXsIMRwQ0ERrhPnTCnMeBm4Qqz4nUF2Gt0uCYHM0hAZhUCFDsGZVihw629XWse2POGFt
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aTreBC67Ja6V6fBOGCWt3A~~/AAAAARA~/yWrFsCK6WICU_qiY-mWnGMipFpjpufURgJh6i4HBHOkWJqpBcnSXkuqZANPAhoJQwHGnqjNXPLCS1mBnLUHW9xk5-ZpnaWt0JXJKgLgzQlbf4aFkC4cxaqE8odz2uqnFZbLKyUO8hXQ-b7evuK24amXG71NCM7SPqYYrP1wCUu2G3fnBP_-eMAQMB8rpvTvyuyxuQT_XDXddeJPQnlebfh0QsNPuGArELVvuxTxdc28~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5l8qhgboxQuU4Rx9EuYkZQ~~/AAAAARA~/OZNYUkEg4gTyUD3-awrOqpuPAQ9pvkz573JHqt4Yf-6tJokkN1a7GLqrKpBE7y-dvC073gugZhGd1Xpgiw0GFYVtuY1Y2HKyWTkO3AvCVVwmmO9lIkFPBXOMAgTAH5ZbstHP9_UY0X0Tt5x8l1tBDw~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/NF37bTgy8SlguEH4v4uHBQ~~/AAAAARA~/JpaixKPVWo8Ghgj2WG0gd_1ledxIDbs7j-ONGfws5gNzNIVsV8V5P4o_yFk3TfZK2ZTEoGrMWMapY3OSbZ5QLafoi4ijN44sALbFJXBT-fFRW858kGKvQ2gXLQa_mrQUjdUN9WA1_L13QOaFrHL9BA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WIygNF0BIE1YbJ6TPXgrcA~~/AAAAARA~/yWrFsCK6WICU_qiY-mWnGGSTk8Jd243TpYx5aOCf4cLIDTzHIhMz7f7ztuhpmPl1zhhr91Wfo1qEay_Q3K--IxGjmOSi-xCc6dP7wNhHY7yDFNlDWREw5Q2Ng8qAk9GN3p5TcQ1yXGjjtmYip11TVBChlEqNEFYivfstjgHR3_J1Gv_kFW_5a3C8wWUlm4Qcgj4pIq2G_9ED-K2Wja39zI39jE_uFWajy2JiNslIZZI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/UsxxdPDP9ZOwFdUf2scmjA~~/AAAAARA~/bWqPTFi9oJDyAMCOeDjY5y-VCwKb6u2WV4pBDk_y9qxImQxmGnEf1UGOKIjcROrp0CK-Rh_NWp0lJH_tMuol9FEFNQ45i5u68kqX_48UR-Ik-Db_l-YPcCqZESNiX9Zd1G68HFp9KW1zsRRuqzjKjA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/UEeTZly7SfmoiISOx99pPg~~/AAAAARA~/FD_9a3uGwmpEFLSpKXdGDIWUdaWZ8ATrRW99rOhp9s9zfom__En0kCsKPmOaCD9P18mHMt5sJAfUztCLKL4UqWEyqy51L1lKttSJcIB9zN5wSq2CGL5wV1nHgTGJSWeLbgI8aLVOCfhaleiknb9-61QVlS02vaKM3WxAsC-pDQU~

Students will be bringing home envelopes in their backpacks Friday, January 31st. Grades K-5 will have their semester 1 report card and
Grades 1-5 will also have their FastBridge Testing Family Report included in their envelope.

Early Release and No School Days:

February 5 is an early release day. Students will be released 2 hours early.
February 17 is a no school days.

Be sure to click the "District Calendar" link above to view all of the early release and no school days for the school year.

Conferences

Conferences will be held on February 11, 13 and 20th. Please sign up for a conference time with your student's teacher by visiting
ptcfast.com/schools/WestWood_Elementary.

School Spotlight

Every year, 5th grade students apply to be a Laker Leader which refers to a student who takes on leadership roles, demonstrating
responsibility, initiative, and positive influence within the school community. This fall, our 5th Grade Laker Leaders came up with the idea
to share the spirit of WestWood Pride across all classrooms. Since then, they’ve been working hard to create a series of dynamic
slideshows focused on finding solutions to common challenges students might face at WestWood. These impressive presentations will be
shared with K-4th grade classrooms during Super Kindness Month in February, covering a range of topics that resonate with students
throughout the school day. The excitement around the Laker Leaders' upcoming visits is palpable, and we can’t wait to see them inspire
their peers with positivity, problem-solving, and leadership.

Did You Know?

Every month WestWood has monthly themes?

This February, we are excited to celebrate Super Kindness Month with our students! It's a time for us to come together and focus on the
power of kindness—both big and small. Kindness has the ability to transform our classrooms, homes, and communities, and we want to
make sure it's front and center throughout the month.

Throughout February, students will engage in activities that promote empathy, compassion, and gratitude. From random acts of kindness
to kindness challenges, we’ll be encouraging our young learners to show kindness to everyone they meet—whether it's a classmate, a
teacher, or even someone in the community.

We also invite you, our wonderful parents, to be part of the kindness movement at home! Encourage your child to take part in simple but
impactful acts of kindness, like helping a neighbor or complimenting a friend. Together, we can create a ripple effect that spreads kindness
everywhere!

Let’'s make February a month to remember by filling it with good deeds, thoughtful words, and a lot of smiles. Thank you for helping us
make kindness the heart of our school!

Art Room Donation Request

The art room is in need of donations of yarn for a weaving project. If you have any you would like to donate please send to school with
your student. Thank you!

Yearbook Ordering - February 3 through March 14th


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IFbflE4W-7yvosSHb3I6iA~~/AAAAARA~/G4yK5eCR-LChtqmzB8-HLaT1Q1gwcf8FJ_6uStJamaTXvQRMp8izt5sMv7w20uc7naTRGzXV-bpOECQsWXo1GMVt72ICOPwev4jU1B2BZaRliHKVMJ_pg5-_YOJk46Ng_mNJBbgqlCu7rg-Kat04VQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IFbflE4W-7yvosSHb3I6iA~~/AAAAARA~/G4yK5eCR-LChtqmzB8-HLaT1Q1gwcf8FJ_6uStJamaTXvQRMp8izt5sMv7w20uc7naTRGzXV-bpOECQsWXo1GMVt72ICOPwev4jU1B2BZaRliHKVMJ_pg5-_YOJk46Ng_mNJBbgqlCu7rg-Kat04VQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IFbflE4W-7yvosSHb3I6iA~~/AAAAARA~/G4yK5eCR-LChtqmzB8-HLaT1Q1gwcf8FJ_6uStJamaTXvQRMp8izt5sMv7w20uc7naTRGzXV-bpOECQsWXo1GMVt72ICOPwev4jU1B2BZaRliHKVMJ_pg5-_YOJk46Ng_mNJBbgqlCu7rg-Kat04VQ~~

Your school memories
frqm cover to cover

Visit ybpay.com to order
your yearbook today!

Order Deadline:  Yearbook ID Code:

03/14/2025 15176125

touch com/support-us. 5

e Lifetouch.

Kudos!

A team representing WestWood Elementary/SAGE Academy achieved Highest Honors in the 38th annual WordMasters Challenge™—a
national vocabulary competition involving nearly 125,000 students annually. The third-grade team, coached by Ms. Rimbo, scored an
impressive 165 points out of a possible 200 in the first of three meets this year, placing fourth in the nation.

Competing in the difficult Blue Division of the WordMasters Challenge™, fourth grader Xander Wilson earned a perfect score of 20 on the
challenge. Nationally, only 18 fourth graders achieved this result. Xander and his teammates were coached in preparation for the
WordMasters Challenge™ by Mrs. Bui.

February Events and Valentines

As we look ahead to February, | wanted to take a moment to share with you some exciting upcoming school events and experiences!

February is | Love to Read Month. Our wonderful PTC has planned activities throughout the month for students to celebrate reading with
dress up days, fun reading experiences and a special author visit. Look for more details about these events to be shared soon.

Our school theme for the month of February is “Super Kindness” to go with our year long theme of “There’s a superhero in all of us!”
Teachers will be planning meaningful opportunities for students to learn about and demonstrate kindness. As a reminder, per our PLSAS
Elementary Handbook, classrooms will not be holding specific Valentine’s parties. We also ask that families not send in valentines or
treats. There will be plenty of opportunities at school to acknowledge and celebrate kindness, friendship and love.

In addition to some grade level field trips, the 100th day of school, an All School Meeting, and parent-teacher conferences, we look
forward to a fun-filled month at WestWood. | am proud to be a part of such an amazing school community.
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Sub in our building - Work for Teachers on Call!

We are partnering with Teachers On Call, a Kelly Education Company to help staff substitute positions in
our district. This is a fantastic chance for parents to engage with our schools, support our students, and
contribute to their education in a meaningful way.

Why Become a Substitute Teacher?

Flexible scheduling

Opportunity to make a positive impact

Gain valuable experience in the education field

If you or someone you know is interested in becoming a substitute teacher, please reach out Maranda
Brown maranda.brown2@teachersoncall.com or you apply directly on their website
https://www.teachersoncall.com/talent/apply-now/.

We encourage you to consider this rewarding opportunity to help shape the future of our students!
Thank you for your continued support of our schools.

WestWood PTC

Parents, Teachers, and Children Organization
WESTWOOD https://linktr.ee/westwoodptc

PTC G @

Readathon

The PTC will be having our annual read-a-thon fundraiser this month. Flyers will be coming home on February 4. We have a fun event
planned for each week, starting with "Dress like a book character" day on Friday, February 7.


mailto:maranda.brown2@teachersoncall.com
mailto:maranda.brown2@teachersoncall.com
https://www.teachersoncall.com/talent/apply-now/
https://www.teachersoncall.com/talent/apply-now/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CukyW-bvCZq45wQPXdOqjQ~~/AAAAARA~/VIHmNXoUYG_j_D8xGb9KFOr2Katq3hqDC2DglSD1mTarTCt7JGtdeLB2P_umXOXyngQ6n52A7ghYfRYUGkJf1miM_NusbtCAIH8rjSItkCEYKC600e85qoGtIODPmbyb
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GhGV_OhDRZD-T-q_m2SYHg~~/AAAAARA~/ocRJ8I2cfR1mdFM8Q4MQLRX_jrbMwXP3pG3ilsVV3dM6vO8g0WqNNpXLPkoOs0KsE7NDZVU5Ho9sq7vOwnKRUElhyS9XNZOSrkhoyJsGUmlSrlEGIQ8PdSD0uDUD7ZJljLcEL_2ocEV2TPk3R-1yog~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GhGV_OhDRZD-T-q_m2SYHg~~/AAAAARA~/ocRJ8I2cfR1mdFM8Q4MQLRX_jrbMwXP3pG3ilsVV3dM6vO8g0WqNNpXLPkoOs0KsE7NDZVU5Ho9sq7vOwnKRUElhyS9XNZOSrkhoyJsGUmlSrlEGIQ8PdSD0uDUD7ZJljLcEL_2ocEV2TPk3R-1yog~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Locli_RALKoQ6AjQmELchA~~/AAAAARA~/dPy3IACsduZkXC4ePBE_vFCP9PHTaO5nfZRLVS1Y47EKgkTatGZaPsxM3J4VJ5T2LiuiYLcnOiNXnhRmTc5XyP5KGc6zdW4Ov14rbA01feaSl6R952AS5KcZQx_5Xkn4ebVgX5j-vI6SrZpxCmV9-g~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Locli_RALKoQ6AjQmELchA~~/AAAAARA~/dPy3IACsduZkXC4ePBE_vFCP9PHTaO5nfZRLVS1Y47EKgkTatGZaPsxM3J4VJ5T2LiuiYLcnOiNXnhRmTc5XyP5KGc6zdW4Ov14rbA01feaSl6R952AS5KcZQx_5Xkn4ebVgX5j-vI6SrZpxCmV9-g~~

) READ-A-THON
FEBRUARY 2025

- FEBRUARY 7 DRESS LIKE A BOOK
CHARACTER -

FEBRUARY 12 AUTHOR STEPHEN 1
SHASKAN VISITS

FEBRUARY 20 BOOK SwaP SHOP |

FEBRUARY 26 READ-A-THON
READING

Restaurant Fundraisers:

Charlies on Prior

Tuesday, Feb. 11, 4pm-close

10% of all sales donated to WestWood!
(Flyer Below)

Save the Date! WestWood Family Roller Skating Fundraiser Party at Skateville!

March 6th from 5:30-7:30pm

$10 admission for all ages (includes regular skate rental if needed, inline skate rental $5 extra)
$2.00 per admission will be given back to WestWood!



